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1st July 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A letter was sent yesterday that Burnley Brow will be holding a non-uniform day for our summer 
fair the same day. As the children in 2S are going to Castleshaw that day, please could they wear 
suitable clothing for the outdoors (see below). If the weather is hot, ensure your child brings a hat 
and puts sun cream on before they come to school. 

· Tracksuit bottoms 

· Jumper or hoody 

· T-shirt 

· Trainers 

· Suitable socks 

 

If your child is bringing a packed lunch, please ensure it is in a plastic carrier bag. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Shaw 
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